
CAROLINE ELLEN FURNESS
1869 - 1936
The members of the New York League of Unitarian
Women wish to express their sympathy to the faculty
of Vassar College for the great loss they have sus-
tained in the death of their member, Dr. Caroline
Furness. The League feels deeply the loss to Uni-
tarianism, not only of a worker in this locality,
but of one whose broad interest was felt throughout
the land.
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